
Barns Green Players 

Can you help? 

In the past couple of months, the two principal storage areas for the Barns Green Players have gone.  

Firstly, because of the extension work to the Village Hall, all the costumes, props and various other 

items had to be removed from the Village Hall loft and are now being stored in a container.  

Secondly, “the Barn” which we previously rented, which is located on Two Mile Ash Road about a 

mile out of the village is being renovated and so we have had to get all our scenery out and 

transferred to another temporary location.   

We desperately need to find a secure, dry location to store all our vitally important props, scenery 

and costumes.  We need a store with which is at least 6mtrs x 12 mtrs in size in or close to Barns 

Green. 

If you can help, please contact Barns Green Players secretary, Philippa Berry; 

pjberry9@btinternet.com 


